
their campuses. Training of new student leaders will culminate at the Coalition of 
Student Leaders’ Summit in Fairbanks on August 16-17. At the August summit, the 
new leaders will learn about the coalition and its function while introducing them to 

new leadership and organizational structure. It also serves as a time to adopt the activities for the year 
and elect new officers.  

At the April Board of Regents meeting in Sitka, UAF School of Management proposed a differential 
tuition  model. The coalition solicited student input on the proposed model for the UAF SOM programs. 
In general, the students disagree with the increase. The coalition will ask for letters and input from 
students. 

A Resolution of Appreciation was passed recognizing 




